No.E-32023(1)/26/Rectt/CT(GD)-2022
Central Industrial Security Force

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Subject :- Advisory on fake letter of selection for appointment as
Constable (GD) in CISF

It has been brought to the notice of this Directorate that fake offer of
appointment letters are being issued purportedly on behalf of CISF, conveying
selection for appointment as Constable (GD) in CISF.

All candidates are hereby advised to check their actual status of selection
from the official website of Staff Selection Commission i.e. www.ssc.nic.in and
do not fall prey to any fake communication(s) issued by fraudulent person(s). It
is also advised to be vigilant and wary of such unscrupulous elements and not
to believe in any fake appointment letter

Sd/-
( Deepak Agarwal)
Dy.Inspector General/Rectt.



